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Comments: Please consider building non motorized trails in the Honey Badger Project area of Canfield mountain.
With Spokane to the West, Kellogg to the East, and Sandpoint to the North all having quality non motorized trails
there is a big gap in the Coeurdalene area for close to home options. The current trails network on Canfield is a

maze of motorized trails that get tore up and eroded quick. It would be beneficial for the community and forest to
have designated non motorized trails.



